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20th March 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your prompt response to our key worker survey. We have now contacted 
parents on an individual basis who we are able to offer childcare places to.  
 
Only children who have been offered a place will be accepted on Monday. Please do not 
bring your child/ren to school on Monday if you have not received an offer of a place. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Mrs. A. Aylott 
Headteacher 
 
 
     

 

 

 


